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diverse group 
of individuals — 
particularly those 
who are unable or 
unwilling to join 
our traditional 
clubs.  While new 
club models have 
been emerging for 
some time, it is up 
to district governors 
to make them a 
reality.  In January 
at the International 
Assembly, our 
incoming district 
governors took 
part in an exercise 
called Build Your 
Own Club Model. 
It was a wonderful 
experience that put 
them in the right 
frame of mind for the 
work ahead.

Ultimately, however, 
it will be up to 
Rotaractors and 
young Rotarians 
to create new club 
models that are most 
meaningful to the 
next generation. We 
may think we know 
what young people 
want from Rotary 
clubs in the future, 
but I am confident 
that what young 
people say will 
surprise us.  It will be 
our job to support 
their innovation, for 
it will help us grow 
Rotary as Rotary 
Connects the World.
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[Above, L-R] District Governor Rich Glover initiated Brock Messenger as the newest member of the Crofton Rotary alongside incoming President James 

 

TRANSFORMING ROTARY CLUBS ONLINE SEMINARS




